
Medical Cannabis Notice 

Although the Minnesota Medical Cannabis Law and program allows seriously ill Minnesotans to 

use medical marijuana to treat certain conditions, the possession and use of marijuana remains 

illegal under federal law, including the Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act, the Controlled 

Substances Act, and the Campus Security Act, and Board Policy 5.18 Alcoholic Beverages or 

Controlled Substances on Campus. Therefore, the use, possession, production, manufacture, and 

distribution of marijuana continues to be prohibited while a student is on college owned or 

controlled property or any function authorized or controlled by the college. 
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